
 

 
 
 
 
 

Wow! What an Amazing Year we had in 2012-2013 at Ridgeline Elementary! 
 As we come to the close of another fantastic year, I just wanted to thank each and every one of you amazing volunteers who gave 
countless hours of service to our Ridgeline Students!  Take-Home Reading, Grandparents’ Day, Dads and Donuts, BOB, Knowledge Bow, 
Ridgeline Run, Room Mom’s and soon Field Day wouldn’t be possible without each of your contributions!  We are so lucky to have such great 
parents! 
 It has been my pleasure and privilege to server as PTA President for the past two years.  I couldn’t have done it without my amazing 
Board and all of you parents and students!  Thank you!! 
 I know that Laura Harris and the new PTA Board will do an amazing job next year and I look forward to seeing how much Ridgeline will 
grow and thrive in the years to come! 
 Thanks again for everything! 

Veronica Reginato, PTA President 
  

 

 

 

Please join us for a THANK YOU Brunch on May 13 from  

10:30-12pm in the Library. (All Volunteers Please Please Come!!) 

 
 
 
Did you enjoy the Ridgeline Run? It's not too late to be a part of our amazing PTA! We are still looking for 
volunteers to help organize these programs. Without you, they don't happen! Serving on the PTA is 
actually a lot of fun! And the rewards that come from serving our students are endless. 
 
We still need volunteers to help with Field Day, Ridgeline Run, SEP dinners, Ribbon Weeks, Lunch 
with Principal Auction, Student Birthdays, and Reflections. They're all fun programs to help with! 
 
Please contact Laura Harris for more information: Lauraannharris@gmail.com 

We are super excited about our FIRST ever Ridgeline Yearbook!  
 
Yearbooks will be distributed the week of May 20th. We have a l imited number of  extra yearbooks that are 
available for purchase.  Order forms are available in the office.  
 
If you are interested in ordering do so as soon as possible, these will go fast!  Thanks to everyone who has helped put 
this together—especially RACHELE VAUGHN for heading this whole project up!  It’s going to be AWESOME! 


